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EDUCONNECT 
STUDENT NEWSLETTER 

The Undergraduate Advising team is 
wishing you a happy Fall Break! Take this 
time to relax, recharge, and enjoy the 
season. Whether you’re heading home or 
staying on campus, we hope you make the 
most of these well-deserved days off!

Freshmen, Sophomores, and Juniors – 
Please schedule your advising 
appointment if you have not already 
done so. 
advisement.

COME JOIN US!!! 

Fall into Learning Homecoming Festival Week

Monday, October 28th – Thank a professor by visiting Wardlaw 110 from 9:00am-11:00am. 
Tuesday, October 29th – Sweet Success Wagon
Wednesday, October 30th – Homecoming Fall Festival in the Wardlaw Courtyard from 
3:00pm-5:00pm
Thursday, October 31st – Wear your favorite Halloween gear and come take a picture with Dr. 
Edu Bones. Don't forget to enjoy some sweet treats!
Friday, November 1st – Wear your favorite Garnet/Black attire. 
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College of Education Graduate Students:
Submit a proposal for the COE’s 2025 Graduate Research Symposium!
Who: Open to all COE graduate students
What: 2025 Graduate Research Symposium
Where: Wardlaw (Meeting room assignments available at registration table on February 6) 
When: Symposium: February 6, 2025; Proposal Submission Deadline: December 1, 2024 
Why: You will get the opportunity to present your research and ideas, receive feedback, and 
expand your professional network
How: Use this QR Code or this link for more Symposium information 

Did You Know? 

We host monthly student sessions – Cookies and 
Conversation. We will be featuring a variety of monthly 
topics and sharing resources for our students. This 
month we will discuss Mental Health Wellness. We 
encourage all students to come out and enjoy this 
fellowship along with sweet treats. 

WHERE: Wardlaw 110 
WHEN: October 24th @ 3:00pm-4:00pm 

Please RSVP with this link:  
https://forms.office.com/r/G8ZBsnkYqn

Welcome from Chris Burkett, Ed.D.
Executive Director for Student Services
Gamecock EdQuarters 

As fall finally arrives, many of you are starting to plan 
for the Spring 2025 semester. Please remember that 
the Gamecock EdQuarters team is here to help you. 
Located in Wardlaw 113, our team includes 
Undergraduate Advisors, Graduate Student Service 
Coordinators, Clinical Placement Coordinators, the 
Teaching Fellows Director, and the Recruitment and 
Engagement Directors. We are dedicated to supporting 
all students, staff, and faculty with their needs in the 
College of Education. Our mission is to recruit, retain, 
and prepare education professionals through 
mentoring, guidance, and support. We embody this 
mission every day and look forward to assisting you. 
Feel free to stop by and see us!

Graduate Students: 
The Graduate team has begun sending out 
monthly "Information Wednesday" emails 
to let you know important information. If 
you have any additional questions about 
that email, please feel free to reach out to 
them.

Stop by Gamecock EdQuarters (Wardlaw 113) or 

email coestudy@mailbox.sc.edu with any questions! 

https://docs.google.com/document/d/1ci33pFq31smQIG6w8QOXNiPL3WzassX5yeDpu5IOKbE/edit?tab=t.0#heading=h.6e20q8b79d15
https://my.sc.edu/
mailto:coestudy@mailbox.sc.edu
https://forms.office.com/pages/responsepage.aspx?id=GUsqSzXRDkKLsrHNI4mYzHarFZXdtx1EjT-wTtaQI0NUQk5SR0tHNE1KTk8xWDgwMVNFWlAxVldaMC4u&route=shorturl
https://docs.google.com/document/d/1ci33pFq31smQIG6w8QOXNiPL3WzassX5yeDpu5IOKbE/edit?usp=drivesdk



